
4th March 2022

Mr D Kenny
Executive Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome back to all our children and families: I hope you had a great half-term. Throughout the 
week, our focus has been gearing up to World Book Day with amazing activities and themes being 
devised and created by the teaching staff in school. And you did not disappoint with your commitment 
to making yesterday one of the best World Book Days I can ever remember. Your creativity with 
costumes was fantastic, from a 6ft Dinosaur, to Roman Emperors to Aliens in Underpants. Amazing 
effort. Thank you! 
As we have started a new half-term, classes have started new topics and books. Year 2 have 
already started reading “The Bear Under The Stairs” by Helen Cooper. They are so excited to learn what happens next 
and how this book links to other subjects they will be learning about this half term. On Monday, Year 5 entered their 
classroom over Egyptian sand and to the sound of Egyptian music. This experience is linked into their new book 
“Secrets of a Sun King” by Emma Carroll. 
Also, thank you for your responses to our enrichment clubs. Responses will be with you shortly. Furthermore, 
information regarding our sponsored reading event, led by Mr. Latham and our links with Usborne Reading will be with 
you soon. The sponsored reading event will finish on the 11th March.
Mr D Kenny – Executive Headteacher

Star of the week 
Congratulations to this week’s 

Stars. We are very proud of you.

NURSERY: Bodhi O’Hare
Lydia Crewdson

RECEPTION: Elizabeth Langton
YEAR 1: Lilly Glasstone
YEAR 2: Louie West 
YEAR 3: Milly Ford
YEAR 4: Emily Torode
YEAR 5: Freya Edwards
YEAR 6: Will Napier
PPA: Lennon Hodgson
Afterschool: Luca Pownall

Headteacher Message

.

YEAR ATTENDANCE 
THIS WEEK:

NURSERY 100%

RECEPTION 84.2%

Y1 93.3%

Y2 93.7%

Y3 94.0%

Y4 94.6%

Y5 96.7%

Y6 99.2%

TOTAL 94.5%

YEAR TO DATE 95.8%

Terrific Timekeepers
Can we remind Parents/Carers
that doors open at 8.20am.
Our terrific timekeepers for this week
are our pupils from Y2,Y5 and Y6. If 
your child comes in late, they are
disrupting the class when they come
in, please be on time.

What Do I Do Outside School?
Well done to Sophia from Y1. Sophia
recently earned her 
Level 2 certificate in 
swimming, she loves 
swimming especially 
jumping in at the end 
of her lesson with her 
friend Daisy. Will 
she swim her way to 
Level 3 ? Watch 
this space!

Ella Hall

National Frozen Food Day
On Sunday it is National Frozen 
Food Day. Why not celebrate this 
day by taking a break from all the 
shopping, preparation, and work 
that goes into cooking, and treat 
yourself to the quick and simple 
meal. Did you know the first 
complete frozen meal was food 
prepared for 
commercial airline 
flights. Which frozen 
meal will you eat to 
celebrate this day?

ParentPay
Please can we remind parents to 
check their child’s ParentPay on a 
Sunday evening when you receive 
your reminder emails. Our system 
shows that every parent is now 
receiving these, yet some parents 
are still not checking their 
accounts and have to 
be reminded by school 
to top them up. Please 
pay enough in to cover 
your items for the week ahead. 

Sponsored Read
Your child will of come home with
their sponsored read pack today. 
Please enhance our reading resources 
for pupils by encouraging 
your child to read and 
raise money to help buy 
new books. Thank you



Can you send a text out to all the parents who were in this 
terms boxing therapy classes and ask them if they give 
consent for pictures and videos from the club to be used on 
the bosing therapy website. 

FOCUS OF THE WEEK

. 
Dates for your diary
8th March: Book Fair
14th March: Y4 VIBE Trip
15th March: Y3 VIBE Trip
17th March: Y5 VIBE Trip
18th March: Y6 VIBE Trip

LATE PICK UP FROM SCHOOL
If children are not collected at the normal pick up time of 
2.50pm OR are late being collected from an afterschool 
activity, they will go into afterschool which is chargeable
as follows:
½ hour from school close time= £3 per day   
1 hour from school close time= £5 per day
anything after a 1 hour stay up until 5.30pm = £10 per day
(Late after 5.30pm - £1 for every minute late)

WORDS OF THE WEEK
MATHS – Convert
ENGLISH – Governor

Last Chance!!!!
Renew your 30 hour Code now, before it's too 

late!
The deadline for renewing 30 hour codes is 
nearly up. Please make sure you have emailed 
the school office to confirm you have renewed 
your code or provided a new code. 
If you do not email school to confirm you 
have renewed your code or 
give us your new one, your 
child may will lose out of the 
funded extended hours. 


